ATTENTION

ALL McGill undergraduate, graduate and post professional students

EXCHANGE PROGRAM INFORMATION SESSION

WEDNESDAY, MARCH  30, 2005

5 p.m. in the MINIMUM COST HOUSING GROUP SEMINAR ROOM

“NORTH AMERICAN SUSTAINABILITY, HOUSING, AND COMMUNITY CONSORTIUM” (NASHCC)
 The McGill School of Architecture and Dalhousie Faculty of Architecture and Planning are joint partners in an architectural project/exchange involving two schools of architecture in Mexico (Monterray and UNAM) and two in the USA (Ball State University and University of Texas at Austin). The Federal Government program is funded in Canada by the Human Resources and Skills Development Canada (HRSDC).

All students interested in a semester long future exchange at one of the NAFTA partner institutions, please attend in order to have a general information session and question period.

All interested students and staff are welcome!
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Thank you,

Vikram Bhatt & Terrance Galvin

